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Dear Mr. McQuarrie:

Ottawa, Maroh 38, 1936.

1 duly received your letter of the 36th. It
ie most encouraging to find that the Young Conservatives
of Brandon are organizing and preparing for service
in the work of the party. There are few constituencies
in Canada where the circumetances oall for Conservative
organization more than in the riding of Braandon.
The pressnce in your 61ty of a good nawspaper 18 a
fact which will enable you to make progress, and moet
excellent progress. I extend my sincers gongratulations
to the officers of the Club and wish for the new
organigation a most successaful career. You may depend
upon it the @lud will not be overlooked when I am
next in a position to visit the West.

" Yours very truly,

R.L. NoQuarrie, Eaq.,
Seoty., Young Conservative Clud,
Brandon, Man.
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